From: Campbell, Beth

To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Fwd: SUPPORT FOR HB 2001 - Housing Options Needed
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 10:38:09 AM

To whom it may concern,
I support increased density of urban lots, from max. 2 to up to 4 per lot.

This is critically important for environmental and housing equity reasons affecting everyone in
Oregon's urban centers.

Beth Campbell
1736 NE 58th Ave, Portland, OR 97213

Thanks for your time,

Beth Campbell | SHP, PHIUS Certified Builder

Green Hammer | Project Engineer

preferred pronouns: she, her, hers

721 NW 9th Avenue, Suite # 195 | Portland, Oregon 97209

office 503.804.1746 ext. 105 | fax 503.232.7924 | direct 503.765.5086

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of
this message with any third party, without written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this
message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future.
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